BY SPEED POST/ E-MAIL
No. GAU/EDP/BHAWAN/31/Vol. IT
Office of the CDA,
"Udayan Vihar', Narangi,
Guwahati - 781171
Date :- 25-08-2017

To
All AAO BSO OFFICES
&

/
All AO GE OFFICES dealing with Project BHAWAN

Subject - Uploading of Project Bhawan data on PCDA(O) Website

Reference:- This Office letter of even no. dated 24/04/2017.

It has been intimated by PCDA (O) Pune that from the month of
August, 2017, Project Bhawan files of recovery of licence fee and allied
charges, will be accepted only through PCDA(O) Website.

Data sent through E-mail will not be accepted from August
2017.This is final message of acceptance of data. The PCDA(O) Office will not
be responsible for non-recovery/Refund of L.F. and allied charges, if the data is
not uploaded by concerned AAO BSO/AQO GE on PCDA(O) website.

Blank form for registration, is available for allotment of user-id and
password on PCDA(QO) Website.

This is for information of all concerned.

e
(K. Lalbigkchhunga)

ACDA



